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Plainfield Energy Committee  
Meeting Minutes    11/14/18 
 
Convened at 7:05 
 
Attending:  Tim Walter, Conrad Liebenow, Judy Williams, Renee Schmitt, Stephen 
Bushway. 
 
Minutes from 9/12/18 meeting were approved with corrections.  There was no 
10/10/18 meeting due to lack of quorum. 
 
-Highway Garage Insulation/Roofing 
Jim Barry confirmed that the design cost estimate submitted to us by engineer John 
Wallen (see attached) for structural analysis would qualify for Green Community 
grant funds.  That money could be carried forward to the end of May 2019.   
PEC will send a copy of the minutes to David Alvord of the town Building Committee 
Architect Jeff Penn’s initial assessment fee for Plainfield was waived. 
 
Mr. Wallen’s “road map” was passed on to Building Committee Chair, Claude 
DuPont.  No response so far although Claude had a productive conversation with Mr. 
Wallen. 
-PEC agreed to consider other options for a PV array, likely behind the town Safety 
Complex. 
-the (Nexamp) SMART program has an adder for pv tracking systems if over 25kW. 
To date, Plainfield has signed up for 3 shares.  The Creamery Co-op has signed up for 
5. 
-Plainfield has received a gift of $4,200 for Town Hall window upgrades. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned @ 8:18 PM 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Stephen Bushway 
 
 


